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To The Rt Hon Kwasi Kwarteng MP, Secretary of State for
Business, Energy and Industrial Strategy,

Hello again,

Please find attached a painting I made in response to the threat of this substation being
built in the middle of our beautiful unspoilt land here on the Suffolk coast.

We need renewable, clean energy but NOT at a devastating cost to the environment,
wildlife and local communities WHEN THERE ARE ALTERNATIVE OPTIONS.

I haven’t spoken to a single person who thinks this site is a suitable place for such a
construction. In fact every single person I have spoken to over the past few months about

these plans have been absolutely horrified at the 1dea.

I haven’t heard or been able to find a single argument as to why this location has been
chosen.

The onshore infrastructure should be rejected in favour of full consideration of
better locations for this infrastructure where the adverse impacts are minimised at
a brownfield/ industrialised site.

We MUST start protecting our land where we have a choice to do so and begin to develop
new ways of measuring value.

In hope and with kind regards,
Emma Hegarty
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